
PSC Commissioner Art Graham was recently appointed to the National Association of 
Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC) Board of Directors.

Commissioner Graham, currently a member of NARUC’s Executive Committee, also 
serves on NARUC’s Committee on Electricity, Subcommittee on Clean Coal and Carbon 
Management and the Washington Action Program.  

As the supervisory body, the NARUC Board oversees the Association’s general and finan-
cial functions and approves resolutions that serve as the Association’s policy.  NARUC is a 
non-profit organization founded in 1889.  Its members include the governmental agencies 
that are engaged in the regulation of utilities and carriers in the fifty states, the District of 
Columbia, Puerto Rico and the Virgin Islands.  NARUC’s member agencies regulate tele-
communications, energy, and water utilities.

PSC Chairman Gary F. Clark host-
ed an old-fashioned barbecue on 
November 16, 2021 to show his 
appreciation to his colleagues 
and to PSC employees.  Not only 
did he host it, but he also cooked 
the pork and sausage on his cus-
tom-designed BBQ trailer.  Chair-
man Clark, who was first appointed 
to the Commission in 2017, is com-
pleting a two-year term as Chair-
man through January 1, 2022.

Chairman Clark Hosts Employee Barbecue

Commissioner Graham Appointed to NARUC Board of Directors

”I wanted to do something to recognize the hard work of our dedicated 
PSC employees,” said Chairman Clark. “Barbecue resonates with ev-
eryone, and it was a great day for the outdoor event.  I enjoyed talking 
to everyone and showing them how much I appreciate their hard work in 
the public interest!”

Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo was recently appointed to the Financial Research 
Institute’s Advisory Board.  Commissioner Passidomo is also a member of the National 
Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC) and serves on the NARUC 
Committee on Gas and the NARUC Gas Subcommittee on Pipeline Safety. 
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